
FTE Compliance Review 

 

About Us 

The FTE Compliance Review Department serves an independent accountability function of Cape Fear 

Community College.  Full-time Equivalent (FTE) enrollment statistics are reported to the North Carolina 

Community College System and are used to determine the college’s operating budget.  The department 

conducts a variety of professional reviews and assessments to ensure that all college programs and 

reporting procedures are in compliance with the North Carolina Community College System’s guidelines 

and with the North Carolina State Board of Community Colleges Code.   

FTE Compliance Review services include the following: 

 Coordinating and developing program monitoring plans 

 Conducting ongoing FTE internal audits and reporting 

 Investigating suspected fraud and abuse 

 Recommending corrective action plans 

 Providing education and training on internal control, risks, and best practices 

 Providing technical assistance regarding compliance application and program quality 

 Serve as a liaison between the community college and external compliance examiners 

 

Contact Us 

 
 

http://cfcc.edu/ie2/contact-us-2/

